
stbotolph.org for more details

Neighborhood Winter Party

RSVP online at http://stbotolph.org/WinterParty
by March 7th or email events@stbotolph.org  

See you March 16th!

Thursday
March 16th, 2017 

6:30pm to 9:00pm 
YMCA

(316 Huntington Avenue – before Northeastern University)

Appetizers • Cash Bar • Raffle
$15/person (includes 1 raffle ticket, appetizers and non-alcoholic beverages).

The YMCA will offer tours of their updated facility during the party.

Whether it’s the election, the weather, never ending construction or 
something else you want to shake off, join friends and neighbors at 

the YMCA for an evening of fun and to SHAKE IT OFF – Y not!

To join the SBNA mailing list and receive emails about events, meetings, neighborhood 
alerts, membership and other communication, please write to events@stbotolph.org.
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